
Silver Falls Kennel Club General Meeting Minutes 

January 29, 2009 

Murphy’s Restaurant, Dallas, Oregon 

In  attendance:  Marion Ganfield, Jeffrey Ganfield, Dan Nechemias, Lois Claus, 

Scott Nechemias (guest), Karen Houle, Sue Orman, Judi James, Chuck Aylworth, 

Brenna Spencer, Ceilidh Campbell, Phyllis Dinsmore, Patty Storkel, Terri Pope, 

Dorian Mell,  Al Furbish, Sandi Furbish, Michele Coburn. 

The Meeting was called to order by President Dan Nechemias at 7:35 p.m. 

The previous meeting minutes were approved as printed. 

President’s Report: Board Meeting scheduled for February 18, 2009 location TBA- 

Treasurer’s Report: Vickie was not present, but Dan printed the report from her 

email. 

Corresponding Secretary: No report 

Recording Secretary:  No report 

Winter Paws Match:  The match was rescheduled for this coming Saturday due to 

the inclement weather.  There will be a Judge change as Gary Dunlop has 

pneumonia.  Helen Wymore will take Gary’s place. 

Set up will begin at 8 am, please be there to help. 

Shirts:  Shirts are here with Karen and available this evening. 

Old Business:  We discussed whether to reschedule the Christmas Party canceled 

due to inclement weather or just schedule for next December.  Sandi will get 

something in writing from Roth’s that the deposit will be able to be brought 

forward.  We discussed a possible 12-29-09 date for this year’s party. 

A discussion about the summer picnic was held.  We have not had great attendance 

at the picnic for the past several years.  We discussed ways to make the picnic 



more special.  We also discussed combining the annual meeting/picnic into one more 

special event.  Dates to avoid in August due to fair season. 

New business: We would like some suggestions for speakers for our upcoming 

meetings.  None were presented, so this was tabled til the next meeting. 

We will not have a regular club meeting in February as the Garden Party at 

Northern Lights will be in it’s place.  The next regular club meeting will be March 

19th at Murphy’s restaurant.  Judi will take the minutes for Michele as she will not 

be in the state. 

Motion made and seconded to adjourn the meeting at 8:55 p.m. 

 

Michele Coburn, Recording Secretary 

 

 


